New Jersey State Special Education Advisory Council

FEBRUARY 15, 2024 AGENDA

Virtually via Microsoft Teams

9:30 am - 9:45 am Call to Order

Dr. Paul Barbato, Chairperson

Jocelyn Gottlieb, Interim Assistant Chairperson

- Introductions
- Approval of Minutes

9:45 am - 10:05 am Office of Special Education Standing Updates

Kimberly Murray, Director, Office of Special Education

During the following presentations only SSEAC Council Members and Stakeholders can comment in the chat.

10:05 am – 10:50 am Whole Council Information Priorities - Indicator 7: Preschool Child Outcomes Summary (COS)

Jennifer Nicosia, 619 Coordinator, Ilene Goy, Preschool Specialist, and Iris DeVaughn, Preschool Specialists, Office of Special Education

10:50 am - 11:00 am Break

11:00 am – 12:00 pm Subcommittee Priority Study Presentation: Promoting Family Involvement in Transition Planning and Services

Bill Freeman, State Coordinator of Secondary Transition, Office of Special Education, and Dawn Monaco, Transition Project Director, SPAN Parent Advocacy Network

12:00 pm – 12:25 pm Council Discussion

- Old Business
 - NJ-SSEAC meeting in March and June
 - o By-Laws Committee
- New Business
 - o Brainstorming Discussion: Training Topics
 - Subcommittee Reports
 - Monthly Meeting Evaluation Form
- Announcements
 - State Resource Advisory (SPAN, DOC, JJC, DVRS, DOH, DCF, McKinney-Vento, etc.)
 - Advisory Council Connections

^{*} Due to the virtual nature of the meeting, members of the public are invited to send their statements and concerns to SpEdAdvisoryCouncil@doe.nj.gov prior to the meeting. If requested, members will respond to you at a later time. Written material may be submitted to the Office of Special Education.

 Office of Special Education Connections (LRC, NJPBSIS, NJPIEP, etc.)

12:25 pm – 12:40 pm Public Comments *

12:40 pm End of Public Session

^{*} Due to the virtual nature of the meeting, members of the public are invited to send their statements and concerns to SpEdAdvisoryCouncil@doe.nj.gov prior to the meeting. If requested, members will respond to you at a later time. Written material may be submitted to the Office of Special Education.